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We are looking forward to celebrating WBD 2019 in school on Thursday 7th 

March.  We aim to foster a lifelong love of literature at Bournebrook and to 

support this, the following activities have been planned for the children: 

 

 

Dress as a book character 

Back by popular demand, all children from Nursery to Y6 are invited to come to 

school dressed as a favourite book character.  

 

Take a SHELFIE 

We invite children to send in a picture of themselves next to their book shelf at 

home or reading their favourite book for a display in school. 

 

Story Sharing 

At the end of the day, children will be sharing a story with some of their House 

friends.  If any parents can offer to read a short story to a group of children, 

please let us know – we would love you to join us! 

 

 

 

 

We hope your child enjoys all of the planned activities.  Don’t forget, children 

will also be receiving a £1.00 book token. 

 

                                                                                              
 


